
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            

  
 
                                       

 
 

 
 
 

  

To register, contact Sharon Bailey, Veteran Outreach Administrator, at 

sbailey@bridgesrc.org, (845) 521-9440. 

                    Creative Writing Group 

with Bill Hohfeld 

Every Wednesday starting July 31st 

3:00pm – 5:00pm at American Legion 
Nyack Post 310, 85 Piermont Avenue, Nyack, NY 10960 

Free of charge to all U.S. Veterans and Gold Star Mothers 

Whether your goal is to 
someday see your name in 
print, or just to make sure 
you leave a well written 
memoir for your 
grandchildren, your journey 
can begin here! 

 

Bill Hohlfeld is currently teaching composition and literature courses in the English 

department at Rockland Community College. He’s worked as a journalist, written for 

various newspapers and magazines and published a Novel. Using musical and 

written writing prompts, moderated peer groups and one-on-one instruction, this class 

will help you find your writer’s voice. Discover there is joy both in the finished 

product, and the process of creating it. Bring your current manuscript if you have one. 

If not, just bring pen, paper, an open mind, and a playful attitude. 

 
 


